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oted that had made a number of
observa ons as a result of his recent European trip, and that he
was preparing a written report. He also noted that Mr. Douglass
was somewhat reluctant to have l |report on administrative
matters and should confine his remarks to the intelligence field.
It was the concensus of those present that should prepare
a full report which would be shown to the D CI after which the
report would be circulated to the interested offices.

Mr. Reber briefly discussed the IAC meeting held on 19 July
and circulated to those present a memorandum regarding CIA de-
briefing activities for comment, prior to its submission to the
AD's at their next meeting.

stated that in connection with future AD
meetings, he had discussed with Mr. Jackson the idea of both the
DCI and the D/DCI discussing matters which they felt should be
brought to the attention of the AD's, rather than depending on
the AD's to bring up subjects for discussion.

Mr. Becker noted that he was looking over the NSC 10 Series
in an effort to determine where we stood today. In this connection,
it was noted that Timm of F[ras drafting anlimitation agreement
which would attemot to define the areas of responsibility of and

L noted that the first course of the CIA Intelligence
Schoolbins today and will run for a period of twelve weeks.


